
S. Tahoe General Plan up for
discussion
The South Lake Tahoe Planning Commission is having a public
hearing  on  the  city’s  General  Plan  and  associated
environmental documents on March 24 at 3pm at the Lake Tahoe
Airport.

The City Council is expected to vote on the document May 3,
also at the airport. The council meeting starts at 9am, but at
this time the General Plan public hearing is not set for a
specific time.
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